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MEDIA ADVISORY – DISPOSAL WELL REDUCTION 
 

 
Because of strong earthquake activity in the Covington/Douglas area of Garfield County, the 
Oklahoma Corporation Commission’s Oil and Gas Conservation Division (OGCD) has directed 
a wastewater disposal well in the area to reduce disposed volume into the Arbuckle formation 
from 17 thousand barrels a day to 5 thousand barrels a day. This is an on-going situation, and 
further actions are possible.  

 
 
 
 

-OCC- 
All OCC advisories and releases are available at  www.occeweb.com 
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